
11am

Introit: Holy, Holy, Holy 

Call to Worship 

Holy, Holy, Holy, Lord God Almighty! 
Early in the morning Our song shall rise to Thee; 

Holy, Holy, Holy, Merciful and mighty, 
God over all, Who rules eternity. 

NAH 22 v1 

Invocation

Praise and Worship with Lynette Allcock 
NAH 698: And can it be 

NAH 528: Guide Me O Thou Great Jehovah 
SDAH 633: When We All Get to Heaven 

Tithes and Offerings 

Children’s Story: Barbara Clee 

Family Prayer: Terry Menkens

Scripture Reading: Joshua 4:1-24, Paul Cooper 

Hymn NAH 235: ‘Lo God Is Here!’ 

Sermon: "Monuments”, Pastor Dejan Stojkovic 

Hymn NAH 461: ‘Oh for a Closer Walk’ 

Benediction:  Pastor Dejan Stojkovic 

Serving Elder: Terry Menkens 
Orchestra Led By: Jihee Ahn  

CONTACTS

Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com / 07522 088 007

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES
Today:  7:54pm   Next Friday: 7:41pm

29 August 2015

 

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

If you abide in Me, and my
Words abide in you, you will ask

what your desire, and it shall be done for you.
John 15:7

 

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter  Mary Barrett  Sam Neves
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road  Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.spsda.co.uk/watch

Family Service

http://www.spsda.co.uk/watch


9.45am

Welcome: Pat Elias

Opening Hymn: 296 'Go Preach My Gospel'

Prayer: Ed Hammond

Missions News: Romy Barham

Hymn 507; 'Who is in The Lord's Side'

Lesson from the Desk: Paul Bellamy

Mission Offering & Prayer: Romy Barham

Closing Hymn 500: 'March on My Soul with Strength'

Benediction: Pat Elias

Speaker: Sam Neves
Scripture Reading: John 1:1-14

Sermon Title: Mission Impossible: Rogue Nation
Elder: Roger Murphy

Praise Leader: Chantal Alen
Coordinator:  Sopie

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for our young people who, 
having had their exam results, are now entering a new 
stage in their lives. Also please pray that God will guide 
those trying to find a solution to the migrant crisis.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH, 5 SEPTEMBER. Please book using the 
envelopes at the desk & in the marquee, and place in the 
offering plate or hand to Cecilia Davison or Fiona Cooper. 
Alternatively email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com. 

THE SOUP RUN will be leaving next Friday, 4 September, at 
8.30pm to visit the homeless in London. Watford Town Church 
are leading the soup run this week.

TUESDAY TALKS will be on Tuesday 8 September at 8pm. A light 
supper will be served at 7pm. Please invite your friends, 
neighbours and relatives .

ADRA-UK VACANCY – ACCOUNTANT. ADRA is looking for an 
experienced Accountant to join their busy office in Watford. 
The successful candidate will work under the supervision of the 
Chief Finance Officer with the role divided between General 
Accounting and Programmes Finance. All applicants should 
have the right to work in the UK prior to submission of their 
employment application, please visit the adra.org.uk website 
for a detailed job description and application form.

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Margaret House
Parsonage Close, Abbots Langley WD5 0BQ at 3.30 pm today.

NOMINATING COMMITTEE will begin with its work on the 7th of 
September at 7:30pm. Please take some time over the coming
weeks and today to pray for the committee as they meet. The 
Committee's single most important desire is to be led by the 
Holy Spirit. Thank you for taking time to lift them up in our 
prayers and asking God to help us all to be open to his calling. 

CHOIR REHEARSAL, FRIDAYS IN BEECH ROOM. Choir rehearsals 
are starting again to prepare for our Church Opening Concert 
of Handel's "Messiah" with the Orchestra on Saturday, Nov. 7 at
7pm. stanboroughmusic@gmail.com 

DEVELOPMENT UPDATE. Progress this week has included all the 
normal 2nd fix works ,external groundwork, cubicles in the 
toilets,timber boxing,skirting and ironmongery. Also work on the
platform in forming the stage and installing the baptistry 
pool ,continuing with the services installation and the parquet 
floor in the Worship Hall.

STANBOROUGH NEWS Autumn edition is out today and ready 
to be distributed in the community. Bundles are prepared for 
you to pick up and drop through our neighbours letter boxes.

MESSENGERS AND ADVENTIST REVIEW booklets are also 
available in the North Porch – please help yourself.

THE TUESDAY STUDY GROUP will be closed throughout 
August. We will recommence again in September. Watch
out for the announcement in the Bulletin.

ADVENTURER / PATHFINDER CLUB would like to 
congratulate our pathfinders and Counsellors for their 
outstanding achievements at the recent GCSE and GCE 
A Level Examinations.  May God continue to guide you in
all your endeavours. Our next meeting is Sunday 6 
September 9.45am to 12noon.

MACMILLAN AFTERNOON TEA, Friday 25 September in the 
Stanborough Centre from 3pm to 4.30pm.

SEC FAMILY MINISTRY MARRIAGE RETREAT, BLENDED 
HEARTS, 23-25 OCTOBER 2015. For more information email 
fm@secadventist.org.uk or phone 01923 232 728.

WOMEN IN PRAYER. Unfortunately there will be no 
meetings in July as members of the team will be away. 
Looking forward to our next meeting on 12 September.

THE   WELFARE DEPARTMENT welcomes gifts of food such as 
tins of vegetables and fruit and soup, packets of pasta 
and spaghetti, jars of pasta sauce, jars of jam and honey 
and spreads, etc.

FAMILY MINISTRY PRAYER BASKET is with the Wragg family. 
We invite the church family to pray for Simon, Colleen, 
Ashley, Grant and Jordan. 'Our Prayer request is for 
Guidance in each of our boys lives as they follow and 
choose their careers. Also for my dad who is undergoing 
chemotherapy still.' "Before they call I will answer, while 
they are still speaking I will hear." Isaiah 65:24

PICNIC IN THE PARK, SATURDAY 29 AUGUST. There will be a
picnic on the park after church next Sabbath. You are all 
welcome to bring food and join us. Come prepared to 
stretch your legs after lunch!

TIME TO ORDER ADRA BOXES. Yes, it's that time of year 
again. To order your ADRA Christmas boxes, please either
e-mail Joy Bussey on js.bussey@ntlworld.com to order the 
number of boxes you require, or complete the form at 
the rear of the marquee. Thank you. Please remember 
the blessing and fun Christmas shoe boxes can bring to 
many children. Flip flops are allowed this year. 

AnnouncementsSabbath School

Parallel Service

Announcements


